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Fiscal Impact Statement
Intro. No: 535-A


Committee:
General Welfare



	Title: A Local Law to amend the administrative code of the city of New York, in relation to the processing of application for non-emergency housing for clients of the HIV and AIDS Services Administration.

	Sponsors:
Council Members DeBlasio, Quinn, Gioia, The Speaker (Council Member Miller), Brewer, Clarke, Fidler, Foster, Gerson, James, Liu, López, Martínez, Palma, Recchia Jr., Reed, Sanders Jr., Seabrook, Weprin, Báez, Koppel, Moskowitz, Gennaro, Monserrate, Reyna and The Public Advocate (Ms. Gotbaum)



	Summary of Legislation: This legislation would require the HIV/AIDS Services Administration (HASA) to provide a non-emergency housing application to an eligible homeless client on the same day a HASA-eligibility determination is made. HASA would also have to provide the client with assistance in gathering all the required documentation to complete the application. Within 90 days of having been placed in emergency housing or after having completed a non-emergency housing application, whichever is sooner, the client should receive a non-emergency housing referral. If after 45 days of receiving a housing referral a client remains homeless or in emergency housing, HASA must reassess the client’s housing needs and provide a referral to least three additional medically appropriate non-emergency housing options.



	Effective Date:  This legislation would take effect ninety days after its enactment.


	Fiscal Year In Which Full Fiscal Impact Anticipated: Fiscal 2007



	Fiscal Impact Statement:
Effective FY06

FY Succeeding

Effective FY07

Full Fiscal

Impact FY07

Revenues 

$0

$0

$0

Expenditures 

$0

$0

$0

Net

$0

$0

$0



	Impact on Revenues:  None.



	Impact on Expenditures:  Enactment of this legislation would have minimal impact on expenditures. Local Law already requires Department of Social Services/Human Resources Administration to provide non-emergency housing referrals to homeless persons with HIV/AIDS and this legislation for the most part qualifies how soon an eligible homeless applicant should receive a non-emergency housing referral.



	Source of Funds To Cover Estimated Costs:
  Not applicable



	Source of Information:
City Council Finance Division 

                                                

	Estimate Prepared By:     Peter Bruno, Assistant Director

                                               Luisa Sánchez,  Financial Analyst



	FIS History:

           Previously considered by the Committee as February 18, 2005

                                               To be considered by the Committee on April 14, 2005.

	Date Submitted to Council:  January 19, 2005.         
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